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I reviewed the proposed changes of the FMLA forms, and I really like the drafts.  I think they are
easier to understand and will be easier to complete.  Well Done!  I’ve been doing leave
administration for over 15 years and I think these are the best versions of the forms I’ve seen.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jennifer Peters | Benefits Administrator

AMBASSADOR

26777 Halsted Road
Farmington Hills, MI 48331 | amerisure.com
248.442.6442 (office) | 248.786.6065 (fax)
 
Amerisure Insurance has been named one of the Best Places to Work in Insurance every year, since 2012. 
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